
The PSA held its annual AGM at the end of January and events and dates for 
fundraising activities across the coming school year were discussed and finalised. 

This year we are pleased to be able to bring back some of our favourite fundraising activities and
events we know the children enjoy. The all important dates for your diary are:
Thursday 3rd April - School Disco (this will be for all year groups)
Wednesday 23rd April - pom pom hunt on KS2 playground (weather dependent) 
Thursday 24th April - pom pom hunt on KS2 playground (weather dependent)
Sunday 29th June - Rave run in partnership with St Oscar Romero school (to be confirmed)
Friday 4th July - Summer Fair (this date has changed from the previous date of 11th July)
Friday 12th September - back to school picnic

Ice cream sales will also be returning in the summer months. These will be held on Fridays after
school starting from Friday 6th June. Let’s hope the sun comes out to play by then!

Refreshments will be sold at both the KS1 and KS2 sports days in June and at the Year 4 and Year 6
show productions.

Uniform sales - These will take place across the school year, dates will be advised as these are
often weather dependent. 

welcome to the 1st PSA newsletter of 2025

Meet your PSA teamNew play trail
The PSA is made up of parents and teachers
who between us cover most year groups
across the school. If you would like to get
involved or have any ideas or suggestions,
please do speak to one of us and we can take
your ideas to our next meeting. Or you can
email us on psagoring@gmail.com

Have you seen the new play trail on the KS2
playground? Thanks to money raised by the
PSA the old and rotten trail was replaced over
the February half term. The new play trail has
been a huge hit with the children and we are so
pleased to be able to support this new
equipment. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/GoringPSA/Thank  you for all your support. 
Emma Bekiroglu - PSA Chair

fundraising
£654.18 was raised for the school via Asda’s
Cashpots for schools campaign. Thank you to
all who took part. 

Join our closed Facebook group for regular
event updates and reminders.
https://www.facebook.com/groups/GoringPSA
/
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